Town of Auburn
Cemetery Trustees
October 21, 2014

Meeting opened at 6:45 with David Jenkins and Don Dollard, Trustees in attendance. John
Roy was absent. Also, Sue Jenkins assisted us with our clerical needs.

Receipt of $1,200 for a 3 grave lot in the Village Cemetery for Sandra & Gerald Graveline.
Also, $800.00 for a 2 grave lot in the Village Cemetery for William and Donna Lordan.

A request for a replacement deed for 6 grave sites in Section 4 in Longmeadow Cemetery was
received from Fred & Margo Cox and it was agreed to comply, noting it was paid for previously.

Don reported on the progress in identifying veterans’ graves in both cemeteries for Memorial
Day flagging as well as for those of the Fire Department members.

A reminder of our appearance before the Budget Committee scheduled for 7 p.m. on Thursday,
October 23,

The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.



